
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Friday, August 23, 2019 2:36 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: No 5G drones in Maui County 

	Original Message 	 

From: Peter Appel <peter@riverstone.net> 

Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 9:30 AM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: No 5G drones in Maui County 

Dear County Clerk and Government Leaders, 

I am a resident of Maui County and recently took my grandchildren to the Maui Ocean Center to see the Humpback 

Whale 3D show. The whales are an integral part of our life (and the economy of Maui by visitor popularity). Having a 

background in high technology investing, I am completely aware of the dangers of 5G EMF to whales. 

Please do not let large corporations the air and land of Hawaii as a testing lab that endangers our critical resources. The 

science is clear and I would be happy to support further research and consulting as needed to help clarify concerns. 

Best, 

Peter 

Peter Appel 

peter@riverstone.net  

386 214 3588 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 
Sent: 	 Friday, August 23, 2019 2:38 PM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 FW: Ban 5G Drones in Maui County 

From: Anna Innpey Seyana Jewelry <seyanajewelry@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 9:08 AM 
To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Ban 5G Drones in Maui County 

Concering Agenda Item CC 19-348, I do not agree with 5G drones in our 
airspace. I do not feel there has been enough research to prove the safety 
of these devices. 
Thank you. 
Anna Impey - Kula resident 



PSLU Committee 

From: 
	

County Clerk 

Sent: 
	

Friday, August 23, 2019 2:38 PM 

To: 
	

PSLU Committee 

Subject: 
	

FW: 5g drones .. 

From: John Impey <jai8@maui.net> 

Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 9:13 AM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: 5g drones .. 

To County Clerk 

"Ban 5G Drones in Maui County "I believe this is hazardous to our health and research has proven this 

effects no only human but all animal life . To think we could permit this here is outrageous many of us 

live here because we want to be away from these tech impositions. Larry Allison should be shamed for 

what he is trying to do here. 

John Impey 

Kula resident 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Friday, August 23, 2019 2:38 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: No 5G drones in Maui County! 

	Original Message 	 

From: Daniel Gray <bookem@hawaii.rr.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 9:32 AM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: No 5G drones in Maui County! 

What ever happened to Environmental Impact Studies? 

Sent from my iPhone 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Friday, August 23, 2019 2:38 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Ban 5G Drones in Maui County 

From: Ash-Yr Lindsey <risingphoenix108@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 9:55 AM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: Ban 5G Drones in Maui County 

Aloha, 

I do not support 5G Drones being used in Maui County! Further research must be done to determine the 

health effects upon wildlife and the citizens of Maui County. 

Mahalo, 

Ash Lindsey 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Friday, August 23, 2019 2:38 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: No. 19-348), 5G 

From: Mavis Oliveira-Medeiros <mavisoliveira@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 12:06 PM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: No. 19-348), 5G 

Aloha Chair & Committee: 

There's a wonderful video that Dr. Pang did on this subject. He did in depth studies on it. I'm thinking maybe you all 

might want to invite him to further inform. 

I am against it. 

Mahalo, 

Mavis Oliveira-Medeiros 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 
Sent: 	 Monday, August 26, 2019 12:44 PM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 FW: Testimony Regarding Lanal 5G Drone 

From: Pono Power <ponopowercoalition@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2019 9:06 AM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: Testimony Regarding Lana'i 5G Drone 

Aloha and Mahalo for your time and attention. 

I have vast experience in land use prose litigation. 
I was arrested twice and stood trial regarding the illegality of nuclear weapons. 

This morning I spoke with my 97-year-young kupuna, Shirley Morrison - who I was arrested with - twice. She sends her Aloha and joins 
with me in these statements. 

The proposal before the Lana'i Planning Commission is to approve an airport for a drone that will fly at 80,000 feet high and beam 5G 
radiation throughout much of Maui county. The effects on life of beaming 5G wireless radiation into the land, into the ocean, into our 
homes and into our bodies is extremely dangerous for humans and all other living organism. 

Thousands of peer reviewed research studies document the adverse effects of wireless radiation on humans and other living things. 

According to federal and international law, what is being proposed is unlawful. 

In order to establish a permanent Internet presence in the stratosphere, Google, University of Hawai'i and defense contractor, 
AeroVironment, are proposing nothing less than defacto human experimentation. 

In order for a human experiment to be ethical it MUST include informed consent and the ability to OPT OUT. In this case, there is no 
opportunity to give informed consent, nor an option to OPT OUT. Therefore this proposal is not only unethical, but according to the 
Nuremberg Trials and Principles, Helsinki Accord, the 1994 Cold War Hearings, and U.S. military law - it is unlawful. 

YOU DO NOT HAVE MY CONSENT. 

It would be nothing less than a CRIME against humanity. 
According to the above referenced laws, neither science, the future nor national security justify human experimentation. 

Given that the damage would go beyond the intended target in distance, and in time, it would also constitute a Weapon of Mass 
Destruction. 

YOU DO NOT HAVE MY CONSENT. 

It is critical that we do everything within our power to STOP this lethal proposal. This 5G drone is so experimental that almost no 
regulations exist to govern it. Both of the previous drones built by AreoVironment have crashed. 

This massive HAWK30 drone proposed for Lana'i is an extremely complex project that has impacts far beyond Lana'i and should be 
adjudicated at the County level. 

I expect you to protect us. 

YOU DO NOT HAVE MY, OR MY KUPUNA, SHIRLEY MORRISON'S CONSENT. 

Mahalo, 
CarolAnn Barrows 
Kihei, Hawai'i 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Monday, August 26, 2019 12:44 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Opposition to 5G drone on Maui and Lanai 

From: Organic Superfood Mom <nayeva1@grnail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2019 9:22 AM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: Opposition to 5G drone on Maui and Lanai 

To whom It may concern, 

I Nayeva Pajot Gendron, am a mother, grandmother and long time resident of the Hawaiian islands... I am currently a 

resident of Kauai and I am concerned of the effects the 5g drone project will have on ALL THE HAWAIIAN ISLANDS! 

People come to Hawaii to find peace, to see paradise and experience nature and healing on many levels and having this 

toxic drone would ruin all of that... not to mention the health of the people living here in Hawaii. 

I am most concerned about the fact that having a drone overhead on Maui or other islands will have an impact on our 

health and the health of our children and we as parents will not have the option to "turn off the WiFi" or "unplug" 

because everywhere we go there will be microwave signals affecting our brain and health. 

Human experiment without consent violates the Nuremberg code and it is unconstitutional to expect people to go along 

with this plan to pollute paradise for an ongoing period and without choice of exposure to this toxic radiation that omits 

from this drone. 

Not the mention the eye sore of having a UFO flying over head at all times!!! No thanks! 

PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW MONEY AND GREED TO COME BEOFRE THE HEALTH OF THE RESIDENTS OF HAWAII. 

thank you, 

Nayeva Pajot Gendron 

360-621-6598 

Nayeva Florie 

360-621-6598 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Monday, August 26, 2019 12:44 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: 5g drone ban Maui County 

From: Leo Holmes Holmes <sk808truth@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2019 3:46 PM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: 5g drone ban Maui County 

Another episode of hungry science and technology taking advantage of our clean remote location. Now we know what 

Larry Ellison meant when he was talking about a Lanai "tech-park" 

This radiation transmitted has effects on soft tissue layers of the body. Animals and humans can be affected negatively. 

Nuerologically and on the cell level. 

Hawaii is an extremely sensitive biological area. This sort of testing should not be done in such areas that rely on human 

preservation of biological diversity. 

Please take the time research the ill affects of cellular radiation. 

Thank you, 

Leo Holmes 

534 Kaikoo PI 

Wailuku HI 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Monday, August 26, 2019 12:44 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Opposition to 5G drone on Maui and Lanai 

From: Organic Superfood Mom <nayeva1@grnail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2019 9:22 AM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: Opposition to 5G drone on Maui and Lanai 

To whom It may concern, 

I Nayeva Pajot Gendron, am a mother, grandmother and long time resident of the Hawaiian islands... I am currently a 

resident of Kauai and I am concerned of the effects the 5g drone project will have on ALL THE HAWAIIAN ISLANDS! 

People come to Hawaii to find peace, to see paradise and experience nature and healing on many levels and having this 

toxic drone would ruin all of that... not to mention the health of the people living here in Hawaii. 

I am most concerned about the fact that having a drone overhead on Maui or other islands will have an impact on our 

health and the health of our children and we as parents will not have the option to "turn off the WiFi" or "unplug" 

because everywhere we go there will be microwave signals affecting our brain and health. 

Human experiment without consent violates the Nuremberg code and it is unconstitutional to expect people to go along 

with this plan to pollute paradise for an ongoing period and without choice of exposure to this toxic radiation that omits 

from this drone. 

Not the mention the eye sore of having a UFO flying over head at all times!!! No thanks! 

PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW MONEY AND GREED TO COME BEOFRE THE HEALTH OF THE RESIDENTS OF HAWAII. 

thank you, 

Nayeva Pajot Gendron 

360-621-6598 

Nayeva Florie 

360-621-6598 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 
Sent: 	 Monday, August 26, 2019 12:44 PM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 FW: Testimony Regarding Lanal 5G Drone 

From: Pono Power <ponopowercoalition@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2019 9:06 AM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: Testimony Regarding Lana'i 5G Drone 

Aloha and Mahalo for your time and attention. 

I have vast experience in land use prose litigation. 
I was arrested twice and stood trial regarding the illegality of nuclear weapons. 

This morning I spoke with my 97-year-young kupuna, Shirley Morrison - who I was arrested with - twice. She sends her Aloha and joins 
with me in these statements. 

The proposal before the Lana'i Planning Commission is to approve an airport for a drone that will fly at 80,000 feet high and beam 5G 
radiation throughout much of Maui county. The effects on life of beaming 5G wireless radiation into the land, into the ocean, into our 
homes and into our bodies is extremely dangerous for humans and all other living organism. 

Thousands of peer reviewed research studies document the adverse effects of wireless radiation on humans and other living things. 

According to federal and international law, what is being proposed is unlawful. 

In order to establish a permanent Internet presence in the stratosphere, Google, University of Hawai'i and defense contractor, 
AeroVironment, are proposing nothing less than defacto human experimentation. 

In order for a human experiment to be ethical it MUST include informed consent and the ability to OPT OUT. In this case, there is no 
opportunity to give informed consent, nor an option to OPT OUT. Therefore this proposal is not only unethical, but according to the 
Nuremberg Trials and Principles, Helsinki Accord, the 1994 Cold War Hearings, and U.S. military law - it is unlawful. 

YOU DO NOT HAVE MY CONSENT. 

It would be nothing less than a CRIME against humanity. 
According to the above referenced laws, neither science, the future nor national security justify human experimentation. 

Given that the damage would go beyond the intended target in distance, and in time, it would also constitute a Weapon of Mass 
Destruction. 

YOU DO NOT HAVE MY CONSENT. 

It is critical that we do everything within our power to STOP this lethal proposal. This 5G drone is so experimental that almost no 
regulations exist to govern it. Both of the previous drones built by AreoVironment have crashed. 

This massive HAWK30 drone proposed for Lana'i is an extremely complex project that has impacts far beyond Lana'i and should be 
adjudicated at the County level. 

I expect you to protect us. 

YOU DO NOT HAVE MY, OR MY KUPUNA, SHIRLEY MORRISON'S CONSENT. 

Mahalo, 
CarolAnn Barrows 
Kihei, Hawai'i 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Monday, August 26, 2019 12:44 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: 5g drone ban Maui County 

From: Leo Holmes Holmes <sk808truth@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2019 3:46 PM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: 5g drone ban Maui County 

Another episode of hungry science and technology taking advantage of our clean remote location. Now we know what 

Larry Ellison meant when he was talking about a Lanai "tech-park" 

This radiation transmitted has effects on soft tissue layers of the body. Animals and humans can be affected negatively. 

Nuerologically and on the cell level. 

Hawaii is an extremely sensitive biological area. This sort of testing should not be done in such areas that rely on human 

preservation of biological diversity. 

Please take the time research the ill affects of cellular radiation. 

Thank you, 

Leo Holmes 

534 Kaikoo PI 

Wailuku HI 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Monday, August 26, 2019 12:44 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Stop 5G Until Health & Environment Effects Can Be Studied 

	Original Message 	 
From: Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us> 

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 10:45 AM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: FW: Stop 5G Until Health & Environment Effects Can Be Studied 

With Aloha, 

Office of Council Chair Kelly T. King 

South Maui Residency 

Office: 808.270.7108 

200 South High Street, 7th Fl 

Wailuku HI 96793 

mauicounty.us 

	Original Message 	 

From: Admin <admin@keepyourpower.org> 

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 7:14 AM 

To: david.y.ige@hawaii.gov; consumeradvocate@dcca.hawaii.gov; sens@capitol.hawaii.gov; reps@capitol.hawaii.gov; 

Mayors.Office@co.maui.hi.us; Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us>; mayor@kauai.gov; ajkaneshiro@kauai.gov; 

aaron.chung@hawaiicounty.gov; Ikaika Anderson <ianderson@honolulu.gov> 

Cc: info@keepyourpower.org  

Subject: Stop 5G Until Health & Environment Effects Can Be Studied 

Thousands of peer reviewed research studies show the negative health effects of radiation from wireless technologies. 

As such, 5G wireless technology poses significant risks to humans, animals and the environment. Despite this, in 2018 

Gov Ige implemented legislation for deployment of 5G across the state. 

5G has never been safety tested. Thus it constitutes a human experiment. It builds on existing 3G and 4G/LTE 

infrastructure but is is categorically different, involving newly erected small cell antennas blanketing residential 

neighborhoods (every few houses), using public infrastructure while emitting toxic levels of extremely high (millimeter 

wave) wireless radiation never before used for internet or cell phones. It involves millions of new 5G base stations 

clustered closer to the ground - closer to homes and schools - and 20,000 new transmitting satellites in space. 

We respectfully demand the state of Hawaii place a moratorium on any 5G infrastructure until independent scientific 

studies are completed and show this technology poses no harm to humans, animals, or to the environment. 

Jette Slater 

jette@vcasa.net  

1 



Paia, HI 
Afraid of the healtheffects of this High frequency being broadcasted. Until it has been proven safe, it should not be used 

to such big extent. It will effect everybody and all in nature. 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Monday, August 26, 2019 12:44 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Stop 5G Until Health & Environment Effects Can Be Studied 

	Original Message 	 

From: Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us> 

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 10:45 AM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: FW: Stop 5G Until Health & Environment Effects Can Be Studied 

With Aloha, 

Office of Council Chair Kelly T. King 

South Maui Residency 

Office: 808.270.7108 

200 South High Street, 7th Fl 

Wailuku HI 96793 

mauicounty.us  

	Original Message 	 

From: Admin <admin@keepyourpower.org> 

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 7:49 AM 

To: david.y.ige@hawaii.gov; consumeradvocate@dcca.hawaii.gov; sens@capitol.hawaii.gov; reps@capitol.hawaii.gov; 

Mayors.Office@co.maui.hi.us; Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us>; mayor@kauai.gov; ajkaneshiro@kauai.gov; 

aaron.chung@hawaiicounty.gov; Ikaika Anderson <ianderson@honolulu.gov> 

Cc: info@keepyourpower.org  

Subject: Stop 5G Until Health & Environment Effects Can Be Studied 

Thousands of peer reviewed research studies show the negative health effects of radiation from wireless technologies. 

As such, 5G wireless technology poses significant risks to humans, animals and the environment. Despite this, in 2018 

Gov Ige implemented legislation for deployment of 5G across the state. 

5G has never been safety tested. Thus it constitutes a human experiment. It builds on existing 3G and 4G/LTE 

infrastructure but is is categorically different, involving newly erected small cell antennas blanketing residential 

neighborhoods (every few houses), using public infrastructure while emitting toxic levels of extremely high (millimeter 

wave) wireless radiation never before used for internet or cell phones. It involves millions of new 5G base stations 

clustered closer to the ground - closer to homes and schools - and 20,000 new transmitting satellites in space. 

We respectfully demand the state of Hawaii place a moratorium on any 5G infrastructure until independent scientific 

studies are completed and show this technology poses no harm to humans, animals, or to the environment. 

Laura Kaplan 

lauraloha@aol.com  

1 



Wailuku, HI 

NO 5G in Hawaii 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Monday, August 26, 2019 12:44 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Stop 5G Until Health & Environment Effects Can Be Studied 

	Original Message 	 

From: Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us> 
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 10:45 AM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: FW: Stop 5G Until Health & Environment Effects Can Be Studied 

With Aloha, 

Office of Council Chair Kelly T. King 

South Maui Residency 

Office: 808.270.7108 

200 South High Street, 7th Fl 

Wailuku HI 96793 

mauicounty.us  

	Original Message 	 

From: Admin <admin@keepyourpower.org> 

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 8:16 AM 

To: david.y.ige@hawaii.gov; consumeradvocate@dcca.hawaii.gov; sens@capitol.hawaii.gov; reps@capitol.hawaii.gov; 
Mayors.Office@co.maui.hi.us; Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us>; mayor@kauai.gov; ajkaneshiro@kauai.gov; 

aaron.chung@hawaiicounty.gov; Ikaika Anderson <ianderson@honolulu.gov> 

Cc: info@keepyourpower.org  

Subject: Stop 5G Until Health & Environment Effects Can Be Studied 

Thousands of peer reviewed research studies show the negative health effects of radiation from wireless technologies. 

As such, 5G wireless technology poses significant risks to humans, animals and the environment. Despite this, in 2018 

Gov Ige implemented legislation for deployment of 5G across the state. 

5G has never been safety tested. Thus it constitutes a human experiment. It builds on existing 3G and 4G/LTE 
infrastructure but is is categorically different, involving newly erected small cell antennas blanketing residential 

neighborhoods (every few houses), using public infrastructure while emitting toxic levels of extremely high (millimeter 

wave) wireless radiation never before used for Internet or cell phones. It involves millions of new 5G base stations 

clustered closer to the ground - closer to homes and schools - and 20,000 new transmitting satellites in space. 

We respectfully demand the state of Hawaii place a moratorium on any 5G infrastructure until independent scientific 

studies are completed and show this technology poses no harm to humans, animals, or to the environment. 

Denise Colgrove 

nomadathart@yahoo.com  

1 



Hil, Hawaii 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Monday, August 26, 2019 12:45 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Against 5G 

From: Halleh Dunnicliffe <halleh@hawaii.mcom> 

Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 3:52 PM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: Against 5G 

Please consider not having the drone in our precious islands. It's my understanding that the last two have crashes, we 

don't want or need anything like that adding global warming and more to our islands. 

Respectfully, 

Halleh (Halei) Dunnicliffe 

Your Realtor-Broker-17377 

808.269.8888 Cell 
Halleh@Hawaii.rr.com   

www.ComeToMaui.com   

Coldwell Banker Island Properties 

Shops @ Wailea 874.8668 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Monday, August 26, 2019 12:45 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Maui County Stop the 5G Drones Please 

	Original Message 	 

From: Lauryn Lavandula <laur00176@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 4:01 PM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: Maui County Stop the 5G Drones Please 

Please help us in making these big decisions as a community together. 

There are many areas in the US, that are now taking down cell phone towers that are too close to elementary schools 

because of the effects of WiFi and cell phone signals. 

Other countries in the world are taking significant preventative actions to protect their people from the detrimental 

effects of 5G. 

I am from a neighbor island and I do not want these huge drones flying over the ocean. Maui County, please intervene. 

Thank you so much for your your time, 

Lauren Courtney 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 
	

County Clerk 
Sent: 
	

Monday, August 26, 2019 12:45 PM 
To: 
	

PSLU Committee 
Subject: 
	

FW: Please Ban 5G Drones in Maui County! 

From: david moats <davidmoats@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Saturday, August 24, 2019 12:14 PM 
To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Please Ban 5G Drones in Maui County! 

Aloha, 

I am opposed to the implementation of 5G drones here on Maui. Radio frequency waves have been 
scientifically proven to have a negative effect human health. Residents whom are sensitive to RF 
should be able to choose whether they want to live near a cell phone tower or not. With drones, there 
will be no way to escape RF. I believe in a soul's right to choose what they are exposed to, and this 
plan to have drones flying overhead totally eliminates that. There will be no where to live free of RF if 
this plan goes through. That is not freedom. 

Thank you kindly for your service, and for hearing my concerns. 

With Gratitude, 

David Moats M.S. L. Ac. 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Monday, August 26, 2019 12:45 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: 4-5G drones 

From: Seah Criss <seahcriss@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2019 8:23 AM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: 4-5G drones 

I as a Maui citizen am again appalled by the lack of research into the potential health 

effects and a lack of careful awareness and prevention of potential harm to Maui county 

citizens, as well as the ocean creatures surrounding our island by 5G technology.. 4-5 G 

technology is being rolled out for high profit by foreign investors who are obviously not 

that concerned about our health and wellbeing- only profits. I ask Maui Council to prohibit 

the launching of these massive sky drones until they are proven harmless to Earth's 

atmosphere, sea and mammal life and to human health! 

Maui County asked Monsanto to prove their products harmless and that drove them out of 

Hawaii as they, of course, could not prove harmlessness. I suspect the drone situation if 

held to this same standard of proving harmlessness would have the same effect- as these 

drones most likely emit harmful radiation and should not be allowed. It is up to the Maui 

County Council to protect all our lives, health and wellbeing and I appeal to you sense of 

human responsibility to demand the 5G be grounded until proved absolutely harmless. 

Mahalo for your attention. 

A very concerned Grandmother, 

Se'ah Criss 3109 Mapu Place, Kihei, Hi 

Seah Criss 

CPT, fitness trainer, Health and Wellness Facilitator, Life Coach, 

Bodywork Therapist 

Aging with Vitality 

www.barefootfitnessnaturally.com  

www.seahcriss.com   

seahcriss@gmail.com  - 505 690 1693 

1 



PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Kelly King 

Sent 	 Tuesday, August 27, 2019 9:41 AM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Stop Giant 4G/5G Drones Until Health & Environment Effects Are Studied 

With Aloha, 

Office of Council Chair Kelly T. King 

South Maui Residency 

Office: 808.270.7108 

200 South High Street, 7th Fl 

Wailuku HI 96793 

mauicounty.us  

	Original Message 	 

From: Shevona Holzman <mountain.air.designs@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 8:40 AM 

To: planning@mauicounty.gov; Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us>; Keani N. Rawlins 
<Keani.Rawlins@mauicounty.us>; Tasha A. Kama <Tasha.Kama@mauicounty.us>; Riki Hokama 
<Riki.Hokama@mauicounty.us>; Alice L. Lee <Alice.Lee@mauicounty.us>; Mike J. Molina 

<Mike.Molina@mauicounty.us>; Tamara A. Paltin <Tamara.Paltin@mauicounty.us>; Shane M. Sinenci 

<Shane.Sinenci@mauicounty.us>; Yukilei Sugimura <Yukilei.Sugimura@mauicounty.us> 

Cc: info@keepyourpower.org; Mayors.Office@co.maui.hi.us  

Subject: Stop Giant 4G/5G Drones Until Health & Environment Effects Are Studied 

Attn: Lana'i Planning Commission. Stop Giant 4G/5G Drones Until Proven Safe 

Secretive, experimental, high altitude technology (massive drones, pseudo-satellites, huge helium balloons, etc.) with 

4G/5G wireless communication payloads that beam toxic wireless radiation deep into land and ocean, into all life forms, 

should not be allowed in Hawai'i airspace. 

Thousands of peer reviewed research studies www.Biolnitiative.org  show the negative health effects of radiation from 

wireless technologies. 5G especially is an alarming health hazard www.5GSpaceAppeal.org/the-appeal  

Wireless technology poses significant harm to humans, animals, marine life, and the environment. We do not consent to 

this harmful and invasive technology. We respectfully ask you to please protect the Hawaiian islands, follow the 

Precautionary Principle and ban this technology from Hawai'i airspace unless it can be proven safe. 

www.KeepYourPower.org/drone  

Shevona Holzman 

mountain.air.designs@gmail.com  

Makawao, Hi 

No 5g in Maui 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Kelly King 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, August 27, 2019 9:45 AM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Stop Giant 4G/5G Drones Until Health & Environment Effects Are Studied 

With Aloha, 

Office of Council Chair Kelly T. King 

South Maui Residency 

Office: 808.270.7108 

200 South High Street, 7th Fl 

Wailuku HI 96793 

mauicounty.us  

	Original Message 	 

From: Kitt Lengke <mail4kitt18@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 8:49 PM 
To: planning@mauicounty.gov; Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us>; Keani N. Rawlins 

<Keani.Rawlins@mauicounty.us>; Tasha A. Kama <Tasha.Kama@mauicounty.us>; Riki Hokama 

<Riki.Hokama@mauicounty.us>; Alice L. Lee <Alice.Lee@mauicounty.us>; Mike J. Molina 

<Mike.Molina@mauicounty.us>; Tamara A. Paltin <Tamara.Paltin@mauicounty.us>; Shane M. Sinenci 

<Shane.Sinenci@mauicounty.us>; Yukilei Sugimura <Yukilei.Sugimura@mauicounty.us> 

Cc: info@keepyourpower.org; Mayors.Office@co.maui.hi.us  

Subject: Stop Giant 4G/5G Drones Until Health & Environment Effects Are Studied 

Attn: Lana'i Planning Commission. Stop Giant 4G/5G Drones Until Proven Safe 

Secretive, experimental, high altitude technology (massive drones, pseudo-satellites, huge helium balloons, etc.) with 

4G/5G wireless communication payloads that beam toxic wireless radiation deep into land and ocean, into all life forms, 

should not be allowed in Hawai'i airspace. 

Thousands of peer reviewed research studies www.Biolnitiative.org  show the negative health effects of radiation from 

wireless technologies. 5G especially is an alarming health hazard www.5GSpaceAppeal.org/the-appeal  

Wireless technology poses significant harm to humans, animals, marine life, and the environment. We do not consent to 

this harmful and invasive technology. We respectfully ask you to please protect the Hawaiian islands, follow the 

Precautionary Principle and ban this technology from Hawai'i airspace unless it can be proven safe. 

www.KeepYourPower.org/drone  

Kitt Lengke 

mail4kitt18@yahoo.com  

Wailuku, HI 

Health & safety firat 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Kelly King 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, August 27, 2019 9:45 AM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Stop Giant 4G/5G Drones Until Health & Environment Effects Are Studied 

With Aloha, 

Office of Council Chair Kelly T. King 

South Maui Residency 

Office: 808.270.7108 

200 South High Street, 7th Fl 

Wailuku HI 96793 

mauicounty.us  

	Original Message 	 

From: Samantha Covington <samanthatce@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 9:59 PM 

To: planning@mauicounty.gov; Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us>; Keani N. Rawlins 

<Keani.Rawlins@mauicounty.us>; Tasha A. Kama <Tasha.Kama@mauicounty.us>; Riki Hokama 

<Riki.Hokama@mauicounty.us>; Alice L. Lee <Alice.Lee@mauicounty.us>; Mike J. Molina 

<Mike.Molina@mauicounty.us>; Tamara A. Paltin <Tamara.Paltin@mauicounty.us>; Shane M. Sinenci 

<Shane.Sinenci@mauicounty.us>; Yukilei Sugimura <Yukilei.Sugimura@mauicounty.us> 

Cc: info@keepyourpower.org; Mayors.Office@co.maui.hi.us  

Subject: Stop Giant 4G/5G Drones Until Health & Environment Effects Are Studied 

Attn: Lana'i Planning Commission. Stop Giant 4G/5G Drones Until Proven Safe 

Secretive, experimental, high altitude technology (massive drones, pseudo-satellites, huge helium balloons, etc.) with 

4G/5G wireless communication payloads that beam toxic wireless radiation deep into land and ocean, into all life forms, 

should not be allowed in Hawaii airspace. 

Thousands of peer reviewed research studies www.Biolnitiative.org  show the negative health effects of radiation from 

wireless technologies. 5G especially is an alarming health hazard www.5GSpaceAppeal.org/the-appeal  

Wireless technology poses significant harm to humans, animals, marine life, and the environment. We do not consent to 

this harmful and invasive technology. We respectfully ask you to please protect the Hawaiian islands, follow the 

Precautionary Principle and ban this technology from Hawai'i airspace unless it can be proven safe. 

www.KeepYourPower.org/drone  

Samantha Covington 

samanthatce@gmail.com  

KIHEI, Hawaii 

NO 5G! 
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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, August 27, 2019 10:19 AM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: 19-348 

Attachments: 	 Maui Council.pages 

From: Kalei Engel <aloha.kalei@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 10:34 PM 
To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: 19-348 

August 26, 2019 

Council of the County of Maui 
Wailuku, Hawaii 

Aloha Council Members, 
I just came from the Council meeting of Friday, August 19, 2019. I did not get a chance to 
testify, as I had to go to work before I was called. I was very pleased to hear the excellent 
testimonies of educated professional people, who spoke of the detrimental effects go 5G and the 
proposed mammoth drone. 	19-348 
I am very much opposed to have the drone pollute and radiate our beautiful islands. I am a 
Maui resident for over 30 years. We have seen so much growth and changes in the name of 
progress. I am most grateful that Maui still maintains so much of its special energy and pristine 
nature. And it behooves us to protect the beauty and mana that is ever-present . 
The implementation of the drone and 5G technology would be lethal for all. Perhaps those of us 
at the meeting would not be aware of being effected by 5G in our lifetime. But what are setting 
in place for the future? Children are more sensitive and susceptible to the many negative effects 
of microwave radiation. To see longterm effects may be much to late. 
And what about the impact on the environment? We have very special ecosystems that work 
together here, upset that and what are the consequences? The radiation would impact plants. 
trees, and our vital agriculture. Animals, birds even insects will be effected. What if it 
destroyed our precious bees or devastated our Taro crops or killed off fish or the 
whales!! Everything we hold precious on our islands has the possibility to be compromised, 
weakened or destroyed. 
Please please, we are so blessed to live on these islands, everything we do should be to protect, 
benefit and enhance what exists here. Please do not allow 5G to come here. Please help 
maintain the health and beauty that sustains us. 
Sincerely yours, 
Kalei Engel 

730 Haiku Rd 
Haiku Hawaii 96708 

Until one has loved an animal a part of ones soul remains unawakened. 
1 



PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, August 27, 2019 10:20 AM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: No 5G Drones in Maui County/Ban 5G Drones in Maui County 

From: sonia avasthi <soniaavasthi@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 10:22 PM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: No 5G Drones in Maui County/Ban 5G Drones in Maui County 

I, Sonia Avasthi, resident of Maui County do not consent to flying 5G Drones over Maui and a 150 

square miles of land and ocean including Kaho'olawe and Molokini crater. 



PSLU Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, August 28, 2019 12:57 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Ban 5G Drones in Maui County 

	Original Message 	 

From: Daniela Matteoni <danielamatteoni@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 11:43 AM 

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: Ban 5G Drones in Maui County 

I live on maui and I don't want to be a Guinea pig for big tech companies to take over our beautiful Ohana. Please ban 

5G Drones for Maui County. 

Thank you 
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